
July 24, 2000 

Blanca Bay0 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: PSC Docket No. 000816-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please withdraw my request for a declaratory statement in the above- 
mentioned docket. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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